
Dear Parents and Guardians, 

We hope this message finds you well. As we continue to strive for excellence in our school 

community, we are reaching out to invite you to become parent volunteers for upcoming events. 

Your support is invaluable, and there are various opportunities to get involved, including: 

• Classroom Assistance 

• Event Planning and Coordination 

• Field Trip Chaperoning 

• Fundraising Activities 

If you are interested in volunteering, please fill out the attached form and return it by [insert 

date]. Your involvement will make a significant difference in our students' experiences! 

Thank you for considering this opportunity to contribute to our school community. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[School Name] 

[Contact Information] 


